
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Larry Schierer 
 

My wife Carol and I have lived in Arizona for over 50 years. I spent 9 

years in the Navy after which I worked for a communications company in 

Phoenix and Sierra Vista managing their facilities. I then went to work for 

an electric utility in Benson, Arizona, where I managed the maintenance 

and repair of all electronic equipment, including budget and personnel. I 

retired and did volunteer work. 

In 2017, we decided to move from Corona de Tucson, to be closer to 

Phoenix, where my father-in-law and son lived. We found Sunflower and 

are happy that we moved to Sunflower with plenty to do and wonderful 

people. 

Since moving to Sunflower, I have been President and current Vice-

president of the Sunflower Veterans Club, past Vice- president of the tech 

club and currently its tech team lead, as well as served on the ARC 

committee, Website committee and am currently the chairman of the 

Finance committee. 

We love Sunflower and with my experience I would like to continue giving 

back to the community by serving on the board. My goal will be to move 

the community in a positive direction with decisions based on what’s best 

for the whole community. 



 

 

Patrick Sterling 

My wife and I moved into Sunflower in October 2022, and I was elected to 
the HOA Board of Directors in November 2023. I served as a director for a 
year and was then elected Treasurer in November 2024. I’ve enjoyed my 
duties as Treasurer and it’s given me a good understanding of accounting 
and our HOA finances. There is a steep learning curve to becoming an 
effective Treasurer, and I would like to continue using that knowledge, and 
the knowledge I’ve gained as a board member, for the betterment of 
Sunflower. I take the oath of office seriously and want to continue serving 
the best interests of our community.  

I spent my working life as a software engineer, initially in London and then 
San Francisco both as an employee and as sole proprietor of my own 
consulting business. My wife and I have owned many rental properties 
and renovated and managed them ourselves. We retired in 2004, moved 
to Mexico for 7 years and then moved to Tucson in 2011. In 2022 we 
downsized and we moved to Sunflower. We have very much enjoyed 
meeting our neighbors and taking part in some of the many activities here.  
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